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Good afternoon, Lee!

Thank you again for your time today; we really appreciate it.

In this email, I’ll recap the FY23 IUP comments and references, and I included the outstanding
question about public comments we didn’t get to today. And, either Matthew or myself will send an
email addressing the COJ appropriation questions separately.

For the FY23 IUP, we discussed adding the following detail:
 * A notation between SRF / BIL funding rather than a group on the Project Priority List
 * Including additional project detail (on the Project Priority List) if Johnathan is able to

transfer that information from the applications
 * Language referencing EPA’s Strategic Goal of “Ensuring Clean and Safe Water for All

Communities”(I’ve included examples at the bottom of this email

Regarding BIL Priorities:
* I’ve attached the information we discussed about additional criteria for consideration

when scoring for principal forgiveness (see page 6-7).
* A question we didn’t cover is related to the public comment period – If you could provide
answers to the following
a. Process for reaching out to underserved communities to make them aware of the SRF
program and the BIL funding?
b. What is the process for responding to comments and is this publicly available and easily
accessible?

Please reach out with any additional comments or questions, and I’ll touch base with you next week.

Thank you!
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